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Ref. U-11011/01/2023-MEC                              Dated: 27-07-2023 

 

NOTICE 
 

Kind Attention:  

 

Candidates participating in NEET UG Counselling 2023 are hereby informed that 

Meenakshi Medical College Hospital and Research Institute, Enathur, 

Kanchipuram has not received recognition from NMC for the academic year 2023-24. 

Hence, the MBBS seats of the above mentioned institute are being removed from 

the seat matrix of Round-1 of NEET UG Counselling 2023 and clarification is being 

sought from NMC/ MoHFW. In case, candidates have filled choices for this institute 

they will not be processed during seat processing of Round-1.  

 

 

Notice posted on: 27.07.2023 

 
Office of MCC 
Email: adgme@nic.in    
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